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Falls City School Board accepts resignations

(KLZA)-- The Falls City Board of Education approved the resignations, effective
at the end of the current school year of three teachers when they met Monday
night.

High School mathematics teacher, Joan Albury, 6th Grade teacher Chelsey
Sullivan and instrumental music teacher Nathan Novak all submitted resignations.

The Board also approved the school calendar for the 2023-24 school year with the
first day for students set for August 16 and the last day of the school year on May
17, 2024.

Board members also participated in a presentation conducted by Motorola
Solutions and Kidwell representatives on the Avigilon Access Control System,
which is a security system providing a complete set of security solutions which will
help the District create an enhanced safe and secure environment and protect
students, staff and faculty.

The proposed cost of the access control security system is $137,475 and will be

scheduled for installation in all four of the district's school buildings this coming
summer.
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